LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE MEMO, February 2021

Hi Folks,
Well, we have had a great many grey days lately and for most of us January 20. 2021, is greyer than most.
It would be awfully easy to be very discouraged right now.  Things do not look too bright for the prolife movement.  Many of us have spent most of our lives encouraging and working toward a day when all lives will be protected and respected and it is hard to find anything positive right now.  But remember this.  We may have fallen to the bottom of the hill, but we have been here before.  We have been here before and managed to get up, brush ourselves off and put that first foot forward for another attempt at the summit.  And you know what, each time we fall to the bottom and try again we realize that we have learned something on all these trips back and forth to the top.  We have learned better ways to tell the pro-life story.  We have learned new messaging, we have benefited from new technology, Each time we climb that hill, the hill loses some of its power to send us crashing down again.  Everyone reading this may not reach the top, BUT OUR MOVEMENT WILL!   Keep climbing, keep praying, and know that all life is worth the struggle.
Please come the Motor City Car Caravan, and please post the flyer everywhere you can.  We have no idea how successful we will be with this event, but it is something new, something safe and could have a great impact.
Baby Showers are in March.  If your church is planning to participate, please get the registration into the main office as soon as possible.
We are hopeful that we will be able to have our Dinner on May4th.  By that time, maybe dining out will be permitted.
We have been having very great difficulty with our email lately. Could you do me a favor and email us your email address.  Before I can complain to Comcast (our provider), I must be sure that the address I have are correct.  Our email address is oakmac@rtl-lifepsan.org.  I know who I send this mailing to and if I don’t get confirmation of your email address, I will know this information is not reaching you.

Thanks for all that you do for Life and for LIFESPAN.  Without you, could not climb that hill.

Love Life!

Diane, Lynn, and Maria
